
On a recent walk on the Gateway property, JULT members found an illegal tree stand.  The 

game warden was contacted and the stand was removed.  Hunting is allowed on most JULT-

owned land but we appreciate it if hunters ask for permission.   

 

In other land stewardship news, we are having the Gateway property surveyed.  Beavers have 

raised the water level which has obscured at least one of the property markers so we are trying to 

determine exactly where the property boundaries lie.  For those of you looking to check out the 

cains at Gateway, we are planning a Saturday walk next spring. 

 

JULT is currently working on a new brochure.  If you have any photos taken on our land, feel 

free to send them to use and we might use them.  We promise to give proper attribution to the 

photographer.   

 

JULT is also prepared to work with the Jericho Select Board in the event they decide to purchase 

and conserve the Gateway (we’ll need a different name to differentiate it from the Wolfrun 

Gateway) portion of the Rivers property.  No decision has been made at this point in time. 

 

Happy holidays to all our members and friends. 

 

 

 


